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Prince George County to Hold Ribbon Cutting  
for Chillin and Grillin Shack 

 
 
Prince George, VA – Prince George County and the Hopewell/Prince George 
Chamber of Commerce will hold a grand opening and ribbon-cutting ceremony for  
Chillin and Grillin Shack, located at 3815 Jefferson Park Road Prince George, VA 23875. 
This event will be held on Thursday, February 24, 2022, at 4:00 p.m.  
 
Smoked and savory meats and sweets are the Chillin and Grillin Shack’s specialty. Their 
menu features BBQ, ribs, burgers, subs, seafood, desserts and daily specials. Catering is 
available for all types of events.  
 
Chair of the Prince George County Board of Supervisors, Marlene J. Waymack, stated, 
“We are excited to welcome Chillin and Grillin Shack to Prince George County! We 
applaud these restauranteurs for the investment in Prince George County.” 
 
Chillin and Grillin Shack is open Monday through Friday from 11:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m., 
and can be reached via phone at 804-541-3663.  Their Facebook page is updated often 
with specials: https://www.facebook.com/Chillin-Grillin-SHACK-109069004911030.  
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